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Representative Pettis:

Please review this draft to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.  This is a redraft
of 2003 AB−301, with the addition of a prohibition against issuing a driver’s license or
an identification card to a person who is not legally present in the state.

Please note that, as drafted, this bill does not automatically cancel a person’s driver’s
license or identification card on the date that the person’s visa or other legal presence
expires.  If you want to include those provisions, or anything else, please let me know.
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